
02 How should we create a more welcoming place?

You told us the existing station can 
feel unwelcoming and unsafe. 

OPDC is proposing to improve the 
entrances through new landscaping, 
street furniture, planting and new 
signage. 

The proposed improvements could include: 

•	 trees, flowers and green space to make the area 
	 more welcoming
•	 benches and planting to create a more comfortable spaces 	
	 for people waiting for buses
•	 new public artwork to reflect the character of the local area 	
	 and make clear routes through the station
•	 clearer signage towards the station
•	 improvements to existing street furniture to tidy up the area 
•	 a community notice board and space for a coffee kiosk or 	
	 alternative activity

We would like you to let us know if you think these proposed 
improvements would be beneficial and if you have any other 
ideas that could make a positive change.

Below: Light touch changes are also being explored which could 
help in improve the route from Harrow Road.
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The drawing below illustrates where proposed improvements could be located.
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The above visualisation of Station Approach shows some of the proposed improvements. 


